Medical Termination Letter
To,

Paul Wills

Sales Employee

Marine’s Enterprises Limited

Buckingham

UK

20th July 2014

Subject: Medical termination letter

Dear Mr. Paul,

We regret to inform you that your employment from Marine’s Enterprises Limited has been terminated due to the medical reasons. Please be informed that the effective date of your termination is 25th July 2014. It is with sad feelings that we are informing you about your termination but since you are unfit to work and offer the services, the company has finally decided to end your job duties.

For over so many months, we have seen you struggling and trying hard to work in the poor health conditions. Even after taking 1 month of sick leaves, you have not been able to recover fully. Your health problems are resulting in lower efficiency and productivity at the work place and this in turn is posing a problem to the company.

We wish to see you in the pink of your health. You are requested to kindly complete the termination procedures and formalities and meet Mr. George at the reception desk. We hope that you will get well really soon.

Thanking you.

Sincerely,

Franz Martin

Sales Head

